
 
  
December 20, 2004 
 
On December 13, 2004 the LMDC submitted the Draft Phase I Deconstruction Plan to the 
Regulatory Agencies for their review.  That evening the LMDC also provided a briefing on the 
Plan to the Community Board I WTC Redevelopment Committee.  The Power Point 
presentation that was given at the meeting can be found on the LMDC web-site at:  
http://www.renewnyc.com/content/Draft_PPT_Decon12-13-04.ppt.   
  
As a reminder, in the 130 Liberty Street section of www.renewnyc.com  you can also find the 
full Draft Phase I Deconstruction Plan, answers to Frequently Asked Questions, and the on-
line comment/question form.   Information regarding upcoming opportunities for public 
involvement, including meetings, and further additions to the web site will be forthcoming. 
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